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June 1, 2020 
 

Dear Nashua High School South Senior, 
 

Congratulations you have made it to your senior year!  I want to share some important information with you regarding your senior pictures 

and yearbook. Make sure you listen to daily announcements and check your NSD42 email account so that you don’t miss any important 

dates and activities.  If you wish to be in the Yearbook you need to meet the deadlines and verify, we have the correct information.   
 

Senior photos are due Friday October 16, 2020.  You may have your yearbook photo taken with the photographer of your choice, but 

make sure not to include any type of prop or beloved pet and please adhere to the school dress code. Photos that do not adhere to 

dress code will not be used.  Ladies this mean your tops must have straps.  If there are financial concerns please let me know as there 

are recourses available that will allow you to have your picture taken. 
 

Your photo needs to be wallet size with a minimum dpi of 600.  We prefer to have them submitted via email to bartletta@nsd42.net or on a 

flash drive.  Please personally submit flash drives to Mrs. Lahey in Upper C Academy, Ms. Bartlett in B2011, or have your photographer 

send them to the school to “Attention Yearbook Staff”.  
 

If you do not submit your photo by October 16th, your picture will not appear in the Yearbook.  
 

This year we will be allowing students to submit quotes.  Quotes will be limited to 80 characters and they must be school appropriate. 

Along with your senior picture, please send in your baby photo as well as they will be put in the yearbook.  The deadline for quotes and 

baby pictures will be Friday October 16, 2020. 
 

Yearbook Club is a student run organization that makes every effort to ensure all students are in the Yearbook.  We need you to 

make sure that you verify we have your picture and have spelled your name correctly.  Please listen to announcements and do 

this when we ask. 

Due to rising costs and a smaller senior class this year, we have decreased the number of yearbooks we ordered.  We have only ordered 
300. Order early to ensure you can get a Yearbook.  
 

We are pleased to offer a Summer Special on the purchase of a Yearbook.  Our introductory price is only $85.00. Purchase your 
Yearbook on-line at www.jostensyearbooks.com prior to September 30, 2020 to receive this special pricing.   If you would like to make a 
purchase, you can do so online or by placing your order at school.   

 
If you do not purchase prior to September 30th, the following purchase dates will be: 
 

07/01/20 - 09/30/20   $85.00 
10/01/20 - 12/31/20   $100.00 

01/01/21 - 03/01/21   $115.00 
03/02/21 -06/01/21    $120.00 (if there are any left)

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or e-mail me. 
 

Sincerely, 
Angela Bartlett, Yearbook Advisor 
bartletta@nsd42.net 
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